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Thursday 24th March 2016 
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

We would like to share some information to help you keep your children safe over the Easter holidays. 
 

We recently had some reports of concerns around the use of social media; in particular a site called 

‘Oovoo’ which you may be familiar with. There can be dangers around inappropriate use of any 
websites. We are not pinpointing this as one in particular. 

 
The police are currently investigating a concern both ourselves and some of our parents have reported 

around adults who have joined children’s group chat on this site. 
 

We would advise you to monitor your child’s use of the internet and support them in staying safe. We 

have attached some guidance to help you. There are also some useful website links below. 
 

 
www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents 

www.ceop.police.uk/safety-centre 

www.nspcc.org.uk 
 

We hope that you have a lovely Easter break. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 

 
 

 
 

Mrs Whiteley 

School Leader 
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